verizon

Verizon Northwest Inc.

Dl 924 South Capitol Way
RN , T Suite 108
R Olympia, WA 98501

May 17, 2005

Ms. Carole J. Washburn
ATTN: Deborah Reynolds, Commission Staff
Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission
Chandler Plaza Building
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, Washington 98504

Subject: UT-053027- WORLD COMMUNICATIONS, INC. AND VERIZON
NORTHWEST INC. F/K/A GTE NORTHWEST INC.
INTERCONNECTION AGREEMENT

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Verizon hereby revises its request for approval of World Communications,
Inc.'s adoption of the Interconnection, Resale and Unbundling Agreement
between GTE Northwest Incorporated and AT&T of the Pacific Northwest, Inc.,
originally approved by the Commission on 8/25/1997 under Docket UT-960307,
and adopted by Tel West Communications LLC on 2/10/1999 under Docket
UT-990305. Verizon also adds the September 25, 1997 cover letter and
revised Attachment 14 AT&T/GTE Pricing Agreement to Docket UT-053027.
Enclosed please find a revised request for approval form filled out at the
request of Staff.

Please call me at 360-236-9727 if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Al
Robert A. Millar

0
Director
Washington State Regulatory Affairs
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